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October 2, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-200115—Application for an Order Authorizing the Sale of All of Puget 
Sound Energy's Interests in Colstrip Unit 4 and Certain of Puget Sound Energy's Interests 
in the Colstrip Transmission System 

Portland General Electric Company’s Testimony Letter and Exhibit 

Based on the information that has been provided in this proceeding including Puget Sound 
Energy’s August 20, 2020 Supplemental Application, Portland General Electric Company 
(PGE) will not be filing testimony at this time, but requests that the attached data response: 
PSE’s Revised Response to Public Council’s Data Request No. 14 be entered as an exhibit 
to the record.  PGE has consulted Puget Sound Energy who does not object to the 
introduction of this material as an exhibit.  PGE reserves the right to file cross-
answering testimony at the appropriate time in this proceeding.  

Please contact me at (503) 464-7822 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Loretta Mabinton 
Associate General Counsel 
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